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Sharon Craig

From: Zainub Ukadia

Sent: 26 April 2017 15:57

To: Sharon Craig

Subject: FW: 

 

 

From: Chipping Parish-Council [mailto:chippingparishcouncil@outlook.com]  

Sent: 21 March 2017 10:30 
To: Zainub Ukadia 

Subject: Re:  

 
Hello  Zainub, 

                      Chipping   Parish  Councillors  have  no objections  to  this  planning  application. 

                       Barbara   Green  Clerk C.P.C. 

 

From: Zainub Ukadia <Zainub.Ukadia@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 

Sent: 13 March 2017 14:29 

To: chippingparishcouncil@outlook.com; Elliott.Lorimer@lancashire.gov.uk 

Subject:  

  

Good afternoon, 

  

Please can we have your comments on the above application? 

  

(please respond to planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk FAO Rebecca Halliewell) 

  

The application is  for an extension of storage shed for storage of livestock hurdles and temporary milking unit on 

show days. 

  

Here is a link to view the application on our website: 

  

https://www.ribblevalley.gov.uk/site/scripts/planx_details.php?appNumber=3%2F2016%2F1167 

  

  

Yours Sincerely 

  

Zenny Ukadia, Planning Administration Assistant Tel 01200 414520 

Planning Department, Ribble Valley Borough Council, Council Offices, Church Walk, Clitheroe, BB7 2RA 

  
Tops for resident satisfaction – 94% of residents are satisfied with Ribble Valley as a place to live (Perception 
Survey 2016) 

Happiest residents in the UK – Ribble Valley has a ‘happiness rating’ of 8.2 compared to a UK average of 7.5 
(Halifax Rural Quality of Life Survey 2016) 

 
This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive, protectively marked or 
restricted material, and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to 
receive it for the addressee) you may not copy, use, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this 
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accordance with relevant legislation. This e-mail is issued subject to Ribble Valley Borough Council’s e-mail 
disclaimer which you are taken to have read and accepted.  


